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Price Increase as of Monday 14th June 2021

Unfortunately once again we have to advise you of inevitable price increases due to the
continual upward spiralling costs of raw materials e.g. copper and zinc. Freight rates
continue to have peak season surcharges added, now blamed on the Suez Canal problem
some weeks ago.

We will therefore, regrettably, have to increase prices by 10% with effect 14th June 2021.
We can't guarantee that this will be the last increase, we will continue to monitor the
situation, and it may be necessary that we will have to increase individual products on a
case by case basis. We will of course keep you informed.

Thank you for your support.
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